Headmaster:
Graeme Booth
BA (Hons) with QTS
(Manchester Metropolitan University)
#theforestway



Moss Lane
Timperley
Altrincham
WA15 6LJ
T: 0161 980 4075
E: office@forestschool.co.uk
W: www.forestschool.co.uk

11th September 2025

Dear Parents,

Trafford Schools Sports Partnership Multi Skills Festival 2025

On Thursday 25th September, Year 4 will be taking part in a sports initiative at Timperley Sports Club.

Children will walk to and from the event, which will take place in the morning between 10:00 and 11:45 am. They will have their normal lunch in school when they return. The children will be accompanied by Mr Francis and Mrs Howland.

All children should come to school dressed in their PE kits, which they can wear all day. If the weather is due to be inclement, Mr Francis will email parents the day before to advise children to bring their uniform in their PE bag for when they return. Your child should bring their Forest water bottle.

We look forward to a morning of fun sports activities for the children!

Yours sincerely,

Graeme Booth Headmaster

